
    

 

Delta Extends Ability to Rebook Travel for up to 2 Years  

Taking care of our customers is at the center of everything we do. We've listened to your feedback, and we know that 

you want the value of purchased tickets to be secure and redeemable for a longer period.  

 

That's why today we are announcing that we are extending the ability to plan, re-book and travel with us for up to two 

years. Tickets normally expire one year after purchase, but we're providing waived change fees and greater flexibility to 

travel through May 31, 2022, for customers who have:  

• Upcoming travel already booked in April or May 2020 as of April 3, 2020 

• Existing eCredits or canceled travel in March, April or May 2020 

Meanwhile, new tickets purchased between March 1 and May 31, 2020 can be changed without a change fee 

for up to a year from the date of purchase. More details are available in the link below. 

  
     

See Details  

  

 

http://click.ee.delta.com/?qs=d9263a93ea0c990b5933dda717f4560b9164b26166b3d88937b8e1946a67bfe799b594b2b00ea0535607925fd006f2354d99760adcc7d40b

